
Liquor License  Inspection Report

10/26/2020

Business Owner

License(s) Applied For

Unlimited Intoxicating Liquor in Original Package (P1)

Unlimited Sunday Sales Intoxicating Liquor in Original Package (P2)

This is a request for information regarding the above named proposed liquor license application. Please respond to this 

request within ten (10) working days of the above date. If not returned within ten (10) working days, your approval will 

be assumed. All comments will be forwarded to the City Council along with the application.

Fire Prevention

ADEQUATE EMERGENCY VEHICLE ACCESS? Response: YES

Comments:

BUILDING FIRE CODE COMPLIANT? Response: YES

Comments:

Health

WILL PROPOSED USE HAVE ANY ADVERSE IMPACT ON PUBLIC HEALTH 

OR SAFETY?

Response: NO

Comments:

DOES BUILDING COMPLY WITH ALL HEALTH DEPARTMENT 

REGULATIONS?

Response: YES

Comments:

Police

Response:

Comments:

WILL THE DENSITY OR LOCATION HAVE ADDITIONAL IMPACT ON CRIME IN 

THE AREA?

Response: YES
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Comments: THE POLICE DEPARTMENT HAS HAD NUMEROUS COMPLAINTS FROM CITIZENS THAT PINA'S 

EVERYDAY MART WAS PROVIDING ALCOHOL TO MINORS, BUT THEY PASSED THE CITY 

COMPLIANCE CHECKS. DURING OUR INSPECTIONS, THEY HAD 2 VIOLATIONS OF 2 DIFFERENT 

EMPLOYEES SELLING ALCOHOL WITHOUT A CITY INDIVIDUAL PERMIT. THE POLICE DEPARTMENT 

DOES NOT THINK THAT THE OWNERSHIP IS TAKING THEIR RESPONSIBILITY VERY SERIOUSLY 

CONCERNING LIQUOR SALES. IN ADDITION, THERE HAS BEEN DRUG PARAPHERNALIA SOLD FROM 

HIDDEN COMPARTMENTS IN THE PAST. THE POLICE DEPARTMENT DOES NOT RECOMMEND A 

RENEWAL OF THEIR LIQUOR LICENSE.
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